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Potosi Water Supply Corporation has violated the monitoring and reporting requirements set by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) in Chapter 30, Section 290, Subchapter F.  Public water systems are required to monitor for Lead and Copper and report the results of that monitoring to the TCEQ.  During January 1 – June 30, 2014, we did not complete all monitoring and/or reporting for lead and copper, and therefore TCEQ cannot be sure of the safety of your drinking water during that time.  
We are working to correct the problem.  Potosi Water Supply Corporation is committed to providing our customers with high quality drinking water.  We are continuously monitoring the water quality in our distribution system.  Some of the things we monitor are chlorine, residuals, pH, and temperature as well as collect microbiological samples.  To assure that the water is noncorrosive, we are presently conducting a corrosion control study to help identify any additional treatment processes we may need to implement to control lead and copper levels in our distribution system. 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, you may contact Tom Cowley at (325) 529-3269.
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